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Services of a Firm : Communication Plan and Branding Strategy for DREAMS Project 
 
 
Dear Bidders, 
 
 
 Please find below UNDP’s response to an inquiry sent for this solicitation.  
 

Question UNDP Response 

What specifically should be indicated in the Power 
of Attorney? Will the alternative documents such 
as a Board Resolution or Secretary’s Certificate 
suffice? 

The Power of Attorney is to confirm that signatory/ies 

are duly authorized and designated to represent, sign, 
execute any and all documents, etc. for the firm 

specifically for this proposal/project. 

A Board Resolution or Secretary’s Certificate may be 

used in place of a Power of Attorney provided the 

mentioned purpose stated above is fulfilled 

 
 
  

 
Please be guided accordingly. 

  
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
UNDP Procurement Unit 


